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Friday, 27 October 2023 

 
Interactive Map for Victoria’s Container Deposit Scheme Now Live 

 
 
Victorians wanting to cash in their containers when the state’s Container Deposit Scheme 
(CDS Vic) starts on 1 November can now find the closest refund point to them.  
 
An interactive map revealing the locations of refund points ready to open next Wednesday is 
now live at cdsvic.org.au 
 
Hundreds of refund points are ready to open across Victoria, and more will open in the 
coming weeks. By August 2024 the network will grow to more than 600 refund points. 
 
CDS Vic will reward Victorians with a 10 cent refund for every eligible can, carton and bottle 
they return. 
 
To determine if a container is eligible for a refund, check for the 10 cent mark.  
 
 
ABOUT VicReturn 
 
VicReturn is the Scheme Coordinator for CDS Vic. We work with government and partners to 
oversee the building of a large-scale container recycling network, which will play a key role in 
transforming Victoria’s waste and recycling system. Through a 10 cent refund for every 
eligible container returned we will encourage Victorians to collect and recycle their beverage 
containers, making a positive difference to our people, environment and local industry. 
 
VicReturn is supported by its Members comprising Lion, Coca-Cola Europacific Partners, and 
Asahi Beverages, who each have significant experience in managing container deposit 
schemes across Australia and are proud to be involved in CDS Vic to help create a circular 
economy for beverage containers and importantly, reduce litter.   
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